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St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 28/05/2021 

Dear Parents 

It seems remarkable that we have arrived at the summer half term, and that this rather disjoint-

ed school year will soon be coming to an end.  Despite all the restrictions that are still in place, it 

has been a very productive half term.  The children continue to impress us with how well they 

have adapted to all the changes which have quickly become their new normal. They have 

worked hard and are making good progress. We wait in anticipation to see how and when the 

DfE Schools’ Operational Guidance will be updated.  There is no indication yet as to when this 

will happen, and whether it will be concurrent with the next stage of the roadmap and so, until 

then, we are required to continue with all the school restrictions that are currently outlined in 

this document.  

The children have just enjoyed another science week.  During her last visit, our school link in-

spector undertook a thorough inspection of our science provision.  She felt that the week-long 

focus on science is very successful, allowing children to ‘think more deeply about science and 

teachers to promote their higher order thinking skills’. She felt that ‘all pupils are challenged 

well and have the opportunity to develop into critical thinkers.’  I am grateful to all the class 

teachers for their hard work, and particularly to Mrs Carter who leads science in our school with 

such passion and dedication. 

School Street update 

We are very pleased to be 

able to confirm that an 

ANPR camera will be in-

stalled at the Elmbourne 

Road end of Louisville Road 

which will help to enforce 

the closure of our street at 

the beginning and the end 

of the day. 

Dates 

 

June  

7th Term begins 

28th INSET day (school 
closed) 

 

July 

6th Sports Day 

12th Theme Week 

23rd End of Term 

 

 

 

Some of our Year 6 children en-

joyed a great morning at Spencer 

Cricket club. 

Best wishes 

 



We all learnt so much from the children during our Culture Day. Thank you for everything that 

you did to prepare them so well. 
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